
I wish to register my support for significant change to Measure 110. 
It is clear that the measure has had no success and if anything has contributed to an increase in drug 
use, crime, and lack of accountability throughout the state. 
Every citizen and person should be held accountable to the same standards, expectations, and laws. 
The lack of personal consequences leads to non-adherence and failure to participate in societal 
expectations. 
I urge you to reconsider the measure and include the normal expectations for accountability. 
As a productive, tax-paying citizen I expect my government to provide the basic functions of a 
government which include safety, order, and adherence to laws. 
Measure 110 as written has been detrimental to our state and only benefited those who are not, and have 
not demonstrated, a desire to contribute to a positive society. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Jason F Gray 
286 Moorea Drive 
Roseburg, OR 97471 


